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Project Summary 
 

To repair/improve drainage on existing kennels the rescued dogs and cats of 

DrowzyDawg Rescue so that more animals can be saved and assisted to a new permanent 

home. 

 

 

Concept 

 

Kennel and run areas to provide healthy environment for the rescued dogs and cats of 

DrowzyDawg Rescue with a healthier and cleaner foundation and sufficient room to 

exercise a bit and be outside or inside depending on weather. 

 

 

About DrowzyDawg Rescue 

 

To find out more about DDR visit our website at 

https://www.drowzydawgrescue.org 

 

 

 

Project Evaluation 

 

Our original plan to elevate pens on decking was thwarted by increasing 

lumber prices. Cook’s Landscaping developed a plan to grade the area, and 

build up the slope with cement blocks. They installed a drain on the north end 

then brought the entire kennel area to level with the road base. Six inches of 

crushed granite was applied on top of the road base to provide easier cleaning 

and sanitation. The pens were secured to the cement blocks and ground with 

rebar and cement. They were covered with heavy duty tarps to provide 

protection from the elements. 

 

We purchased four door panels and this allowed us to convert a 40-foot pen to 

four 10 by 10 pens with the option of opening gates between pens to increase 

size as needed.   
 

 



Project Pictures 
 

 
 

This is an example of one of the flooded 

pens that needed repairing. 
 

 
 

Tear down of original kennels. 
 

 
 

Clearing and replacing cement blocks. 

 
 

Crushed granite. 
 

 
 

Drains are placed, area leveled  

and road base applied. 
 

 
 

Kennels being prepared for reinstall. 



 
 

Pens installation. 

 

 
 

Buddy Bruce approves the work so far. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Pens are installed and secured to cement 

blocks. This cement will prevent  

rusting of the bottom bars. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 We have served several happy families with our revamped pens. 


